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20 March 2020   

Zachariah Davis 
fyi-request-12486-274389bf@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Davis,  

This letter is in response to your Official information Act request received by the Health Promotion 

Agency/Te Hiringa Hauora (HPA) on 20 March 2020 asking if HPA has had any complaints about 

1st Health Limited or their staff following this news story: 

https://www.stuff.co.nz/national/119928508/the-failed-media-manager-the-fraudster-and-the-fake-

doctor  

HPA has never recieved any complaints about 1st Health Limited or their staff, therefore, the 

request is declined under Section 18(e) as the information does not exist.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Cath Edmondson 

General Manager, Policy, Research and Advice  
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